
metro.net: Viewpoint Articles

http://intranet1/mtanews_info/bulletin_board/fentons_job_fair.htm[11/2/2015 11:08:36 AM]

It was a cloudy, cold day, but hundreds of applicants
attended a recent Job Fair at the MTA’s Regional Rebuild
Facility. PHOTO BY JIM PACHAN

Despite Cold Weather, 650 Applicants Attend MTA Job Fair

By EDWARD FENTON 
(May 18, 2001) More than 650 people visited the MTA’s most recent
Job Fair, April 28, to inquire about positions as bus operator, service
attendant and mechanic “c” positions.

Even though it was a very cold and cloudy day, a line of prospective
applicants was waiting outside the Regional Rebuild Center even before
the event began.

Members of the Human Resources Employment Section, along with
Maintenance and Operations personnel, offered assistance to the
candidates by giving instructions on how to properly fill out employment
applications.

Facilities Maintenance employees helped set up tents in the RRC parking
lot to accommodate the event. Transit Security also assisted with crowd
control.
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